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Media Advisory   

 

I-10/Union-University Public Involvement Meeting  
Las Cruces, NM 

 
Las Cruces - The New Mexico Department of Transportation (NMDOT) District One office and 
La Calerita Construction will hold a public involvement meeting to discuss the  
I-10/Union-University (Ramp E) Project for Las Cruces, NM. 
 
When: 
6:00 pm to 7:30 pm 
Tuesday, November 10, 2015 
 
Where: 
NMDOT- District One 
Las Cruces Complex Office 
750 N. Solano Ave. 
Las Cruces, New Mexico 88001 
 
Purpose: 
The NMDOT and the contractor will be available to provide detailed information regarding the 
project specifications, and will answer questions regarding the timeline of the project. The public 
is encouraged to attend in order to address any concerns they may have as it relates to this project 
in Las Cruces, NM.  
 

### 
 
For information regarding this project contact Ryan Tafoya, NMDOT District One Project  
Manager at (575) 525-7313 ryan.tafoya@state.nm.us. Media questions can be addressed to 
Bridget M. Spedalieri at bridget.spedalieri@state.nm.us .  

 

mailto:ryan.tafoya@state.nm.us
mailto:bridget.spedalieri@state.nm.us

	Susana Martinez
	Governor
	Tom Church
	Cabinet Secretary
	Media Advisory


